 Dear Parents,

	It is hereby informed that the school has relaxed late fee fine upto November  2020.  Thereafter late fee fine will be imposed. 

Hence all parents should note and deposit fee of their ward within due time failing which late fine will be imposed and no request for waiving of penalty shall be entertained.

                   Sd/-
(HOS)
